
Understanding 

First Grade Homework 
Dear Parents,  

 Homework is an important part of learning as it provides extra 

practice of new skills acquired in class. This is an opportunity for your 

child to share and demonstrate the new things that they are learning. 

Please assist your child when needed.  Encourage quality work from 

your child and see that they show effort, accuracy, and neatness.  

Homework should not take more than 20 minutes each evening. 

Contact me if your child struggles with this and modifications can be 

made.  

 Homework Procedures are as follows: 

 See Tic-Tac-Toe board located in their purple folder each Monday 

or the first school day of the week. Choose any three in a row to 

complete.  Homework is to be turned in on Fridays.   

 Letterland spelling list  

 Math Worksheets(s) or game will be attached to the Tic-Tac-Toe 

homework 

 Spelling Tests will be given every Friday.  

 Have students read each night and discuss the book you have 

read together. 

Thank you for taking this time to support your child! 

Mrs. Smith 

  


